Kathleen Patchin

From:

Mary Jo Oppy

Sent:

Monday, May 10, 2021 12:32 PM

To:

Kathleen Patchin

Subject:

Oppy monthly report

5/10/2021 Monthly report from Trustee Oppy

4/8/2021 Attended GT Planning Committee

4/13/2021 Attended Gerrish Board meeting

4/19/2021 Attended GT Zoning Board meeting

5/6/2021 Attended GT Board work session

5/6/2021 Attended GT "HOYA" class with GT Fire/EMS/Police Departments

In addition, I've read several reports and emails, and have had numerous conversations about Gerrish Township matters.

Respectfully submitted, Mary Jo Oppy, Trustee

Get Outlook for iOS